
COVID-19 Guidelines for Holy Trinity Anglican Church  

• Effective Friday Jan 21st, per the City of Marlborough, masks must be worn in 
public spaces.	

• People are asked to use hand sanitizer when entering the church and just prior to 
receiving Holy Communion. 	

• People demonstrating any symptoms whatsoever are asked to remain at home. 	
• If you are uncomfortable attending Mass currently, please know we support you 

100%. Please participate in the Mass via our live stream (link on homepage). 	
• If you have any questions regarding COVID 19, the new variant, the vaccine, 

etc., please speak to your doctor 	

 


